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Ingrid Padmos 
hoogenboomsweg 
Brijdorpe, OH 432211111 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Ingrid Padmos 



Jerri Love 
240 Dean Ave 
Lancaster, OH 43130-3583 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jerri Love 



Ruth Hardy 
7757 Anderson Oaks Dr 
Cincinnafi, OH 45255-3076 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ruth Hardy 



Leesa Carr 
11803 Golden Hill Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45241-2110 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which geftepates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Leesa Carr 



Margaret Kimble 
870 Oakwood Blvd 
Painesville, OH 44077-4656 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Kimble 



Jane Dinda 
8866 Broadview Rd 
Broadview Hts, OH 44147-1962 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Dear Governor Kasich, 
I know that you are an intelligent person so I can't believe that you 
don't accept the fact that climate change is happening and that it's 
anthropogenic. Keeping old coal plants online will be disastrous, not 
only to the health of the citizenry, but to the health of the planet. I 
urge you not to let electric utilities keep their dirtiest power plants 
open! 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air In the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Jane Dinda 



John Beamer 
5679 N Opfer Lentz Rd 
Curtice, OH 43412-9613 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
John Beamer 



Bette Felfham 
413 Woodside PI 
Bellefonfaine, OH 43311-1597 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bette Feltham 



Pat Ormiston 
2354WHedgewoodDr 
Wesfiake, OH 44145-4025 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to ball out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pat Ormiston 



Diane Kozlowski 
272 Santa Monica Dr 
Columbus, OH 43213-6624 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Diane Kozlowski 



Ashley Hall 
424 Applegate Rd 
Englewood, OH 45322-3143 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury poiiution. 

Sincerely, 
Ashley Hall 



Russell Smith 
5701 Babbitt Rd 
New Albany, OH 43054-8536 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Russell Smith 



Ann Logan 
3470 Rocky Rd 
Columbus, OH 43223-3463 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ann Logan 



Crystal Reamer 
3951 Twp. Rd. 
Mt. Gilead, OH 43338 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufifities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Crystal Reamer 



Marilyn Dirrig 

OH 44203-6454 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that. In addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marilyn Dirrig 



Sue Arter 
117 S Grove St 
Westerville, OH 43081-2033 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Sue Arter 



Fred Powell 
2038 Greenwich Ln 
Toledo, OH 43611-1610 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Fred Powell 



Cathy Ridenbaugh 
792 Eastmoor Blvd 
Columbus, OH 43209-2635 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Cathy Ridenbaugh 



Lindy Metz 
4167BeckleyRd 
Stow, OH 44224-3609 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lindy Metz 



Tina Thompson 
402 S Gardner St 
Bamesville, OH 43713-1333 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Tina Thompson 



Jim Froelich 
1327 State Route 89 
Ashland, OH 44805-9766 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to ball out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Froelich 



Maha Hafoum 
Harleston 
Cleveland, OH 44124-3813 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Maha Hatoum 



Brennan Harrington 
579 Bristol DrSW 
Pataskala, OH 43068-9405 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Brennan Barrington 



Linda Kozak 
2037 Fairway Blvd 
Hudson, OH 44236-1345 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Kozak 



William Hudec 
5944 Glenwood Ave 
Maple Heights, OH 44137-4042 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
William Hudec 



Ryan Cek 
413 0akhillDr 
Richmond Heights, OH 44143-
2526 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ryan Cek 



Mary Wrona 
1515 SequoyaDr 
Youngstown, OH 44514-1232 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Wrona 



Phyllis Park 
410 Clearview Rd 
Chillicothe, OH 45601-9415 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Phyllis Park 



Dea Wells 
7532 Andrea Dr 
Mentor, OH 44060-7211 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilifies' attempt to baii out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dea Weils 



Akshai Singh 
2585 Euclid Heights Blvd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44106-
2760 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Akshai Singh 



Larry Hih 
550 Delaware Ave 
Akron, OH 44303-1216 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Larry Hilt 



Lois Whealey 
14 Oak St 
Athens, OH 45701-2605 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

I have passed Kyger Creek plant a number of times en route from Athens 
to Gallipolis. This plant was at one fime dedicated to supply 
elecfricity to the atomic facility in Pikefon. What is its mission now? 
In any case, like other current coal-fired elecfricity generating 
plants, it should either be retro-fitted with the means to curtail ifs 
carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion, or if should be closed. 

Sincerely, 
Lois Whealey 



John Schmittauer 
POBox 193 
Chauncey, OH 45719-0193 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to ball out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Schmittauer 



James Herman 
10827 Hiawatha Dr 
Hillsboro, OH 45133-8402 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

The sun can and will kill us if we don't get off fossil fuels. 

Sincerely, 
James Herman 



James Swartz 
507 S Allen St 
Bryan, OH 43506-2204 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
James Swartz 



Stephen Owen 
7096 Sprucewood Ct 
West Chester, OH 45241-1054 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Stephen Owen 



Wiley Smith 
1835 W 52nd St 
Cleveland, OH 44102-3337 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Wiley Smith 



Walter Kuhn 
5660 Santiago Dr 
Westerville, OH 43081-4136 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

There are hundreds of thousands of individuals in Ohio who find 
themselves earning an unlivable salary because the companies they work 
for want to keep every cent of profit they can. And, the companies 
reply, they can go elsewhere when asked to provide a raise. This is 
the American Capitalist way— supply and demand— the invisible 
hand—etc. Why don't the elecfric companies ask their favorite 
invisible hand for a hand-out, not hard working consumers. If they had 
planned ahead, they wouldn't be in this sad financial situation and we 
would have cleaner air to breathe. 

By the way, can the state government force me to breathe dirty air and 
pay for the privilege? Seems that's not only exposing me to a danger, 
but I think it's also against my religion. 

Sincerely, 
Walter Kuhn 



Lawrence Ambrosio 
7966 Lewis Ave 
Dublin, OH 43017-8809 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lawrence Ambrosio 



BeGu 
3314 CamvicTer 
Cincinnati, OH 45211 -3669 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
BeGu 



Susan Sutton 
4082 Caudell Dr 
Beilbrook, OH 45305-1101 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coai plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Sutton 



Rodger Baur 
6511 Mentor Park Blvd 
Mentor, OH 44060-3725 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rodger Baur 



Anita Bixenstinea 
407 Wilson Ave 
Kent, OH 44240-2600 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Anita Bixenstinea 



Mary Weiler 
1072 Cannonade Ct 
Columbus, OH 43230-3860 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Weiler 



Debra Patterson 
158 Santa Maria Ln 
Columbus, OH 43213-1846 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Debra Patterson 



Bruce Geldine 
19291 W Moline Martin Rd 
Martin, OH 43445-9719 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bruce Geldine 



Howard Konicov 

Cincinnati, OH 45206 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coai 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I DO NOT SUPPORT THIS TAX INCREASE TO BAILOUT THESE UTILITIES. TOO 
MUCH CORRUPTION IN COLUMBUS. 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Howard Konicov 



J F Hill 
510 Union Ct 
Yellow Springs, OH 45387-2058 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
J F Hill 



Gerrilynne Blattner 
2202 Aberdeen Ave 
Toledo, OH 43614-2723 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gerrilynne Blattner 



Grant &amp; Susan Kollar 
29035 BrockwayDr 
Westlake, OH 44145-5212 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Grant &amp; Susan Kollar 



Frederick Blosser 
3230 Centennial Rd Lot 128 
Sylvania, OH 43560-9565 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Frederick Blosser 



Robert Pickford 
6219 Savannah Ave 
Cincinnafi, OH 45224-1913 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal̂  which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Pickford 



Karin Arnold 
2311 HoxtonCt 
Columbus, OH 43220-4739 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karin Arnold 



Gisela Bahr 
30 Ivywood Sq 
Oxford, OH 45056-9496 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gisela Bahr 



Jennifer Hill 
POBox 751464 
Dayton, OH 45475-1464 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Hill 



Kathleen Wilgus 
205 N Ogden Ave 
Columbus, OH 43204-3314 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Wilgus 



Don Kleinhenz 
7513 Riverside Dr 
Powell, OH 43065-8550 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Don Kleinhenz 



Virginia Olienechak 
22371 Foster Rd 
Wellington, OH 44090-9820 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Idonot support Ohio's elecfric-ufilities' attempttobailout their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincere lŷ  
Virginia Olienechak 



James Lovich 
35099 Farragut Dr 
Eastlake, OH 44095-1723 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Lovich 



Kathy Hilt 
6295 Delta Loop Apt 114 
Dublin, OH 43016-9673 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Hilt 



William Wing 
912 Anderson Hills Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45230-4017 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
William Wing 



Barry Ring 
311M«ndeH-DrNW 
North Canton, OH 44720-3253 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Idonot support Ohio's electric utilities-attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barry Ring 



Jim Voet 
4235 Kehr Rd 
Oxford, OH 45056-9293 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to ball out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air poiiution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jim Voet 



Peggy Fugate 
6685 Stillwell Beckett Rd 
Oxford, OH 45056-9246 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Peggy Fugate 



Mike Grisa 
37800 Colorado Ave 
Avon, OH 44011-1540 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

ActOnClimate! Safety First! Think Green and Alternative Energy! 

Reliance on Coal, or any Fossil Fuel, and Fracking, is a threat to 
National Security, that creates serious Safety Hazards, and raises the 
Cost of Living. Pollution greatly raises the cost of Health Care, 
raises the Cost of Food and Beverages and causes Safety Hazards. Severe 
Storms become more frequent increasing the Cost of Living damaging both 
Public, and Private property across America. 

Start with Quality Education. Willing to Learn and Change is the 
Positive Difference! 

Sincerely, 
Mike Grisa 



Ivars Balkits 
47 Avon PI 
Athens, OH 45701-1404 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Ivars Balkits 



Cynthia Springer 
11421 AppletonDr 
Parma Heights, OH 44130-4279 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive whh 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Springer 



Alistair Bradley 
Prairie gardens 
Hilliard, OH 43026-3821 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically-feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Alistair Bradley 



Sara Worley 
1000 Jackson St 
Toledo, OH 43604-5515 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sara Worley 



Kathy Maine 
8004 Blue Heron Ln 
Canfield, OH 44406-9165 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Maine 



Sue Murray 
898 Walnut St Apt 805 
Cincinnati, OH 45202-2011 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sue Murray 



Ronald Clason 
478 E Oakland Ave 
Columbus, OH 43202-3142 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ronald Clason 



Kathe Schultz 
4631 Shadowood Ln 
Toledo, OH 43614-3051 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathe Schultz 



Thomas Mirick 
761 Anthony Ln 
Mason, OH 45040-1145 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst afr in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Mirick 



Julie Wack 
13866 W Middletown Rd 
Salem, OH 44460-9142 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do liot support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Julie Wack 



Anne Alexander 
41 Corson Ave 
Akron, OH 44302-1271 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Anne Alexander 



Wendy Lyden 
2568 San Pedro Dr 
Youngstown, OH 44511-2930 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Wendy Lyden 



Dusfin Jenkins 

OH 44709-3404 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dusfin Jenkins 



Samantha Siler 
8508 Capricorn Dr 
Montgomety, OH 45249-3431 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Samantha Siler 



Janice Hunter 
2573 Countrylake Dr 
Cincinnafi, OH 45233-1784 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Janice Hunter 



Sally Gergely 
14641 FordRd 
Madison, OH 44057-9528 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sally Gergely 



Deborah Armbrust 
6384 Ridge Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44129-501: 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Deborah Armbrust 



James Ostrander 
16760 Fish DaumRd 
Richwood, OH 43344-9742 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
James Ostrander 



Eileen Grace 
24360 N Oxford Oval 
North Olmsted, OH 44070-1313 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Eileen Grace 



Kris Dobmeyer 
2697 Quarry Valley Rd 
Columbus, OH 43204-4973 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Kris Dobmeyer 



Matthew Burton 
1225 Jackson St Apt 8 
Cincinnafi, OH 45202-5816 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: Please, no bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Matthew Burton 



Dan West 
358 E Gates St 
Columbus, OH 43206-3628 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dan West 



Chrisfine Whifiow 
657 Waverly Rd 
Eastlake, OH 44095-2737 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Christine Whifiow 



Johanna Meara 
1309 Durness Ct 
Columbus, OH 43235-2191 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compethive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. This is a 
disgrace and certainly not in the best interests of Ohio's citizens. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. The ufilifies 
may cry about the costs to their business, but what about the costs due 
to respiratory problems of Ohio's citizens?? 

Sincerely, 
Johanna Meara 



Terry Murcko 
426 Mansell Dr 
Youngstown, OH 44505-1965 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Terry Murcko 



Tim Twardesky 
17445 Shaw Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-2216 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Tim Twardesky 



Sandra Oswald 
657 Renolda Woods Ct 
Dayton, OH 45429-3416 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Oswald 



Janet Einfatt 
300 Warner Rd 
Hubbard, OH 44425-2722 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coai plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Janet Einfah 



Clement Thurn 
433 Thurman Ave 
Columbus, OH 43206-3556 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to baii out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Clement Thurn 



Lois Shadix 
2928 Saddleback Dr 
Cincinnafi, OH 45244-3819 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lois Shadix 



John hansen 
29 Woodside Blvd 
Lexington, OH 44904-9600 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John hansen 



Roger Pries 
PO Box 258 
Westfield Ctr, OH 44251-0258 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, Is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Roger Pries 



Victor Blanco 
1444 Chase Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45223-1847 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Victor Blanco 



Carys Bobbitt 
955 Eastland Ave 
Akron, OH 44305-1303 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Carys Bobbitt 



Sandra Edwards 
2580 Welsford Rd 
Columbus, OH 43221-3317 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sandra Edwards 



Larry Thiedt 
PO Box 3 
Wapakoneta, OH 45895-0003 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Larry Thiedt 



Carol Vernon 
317 Fort St 
Nelsonville, OH 45764-1073 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

I remember my grandparents burning coal back in he late forties and 
early fifties. If was dirty. The fresh snows would be covered in soot 
in no time at all. Are we really talking about bailing out coal plants 
in the twenty first cenmry? 

We need to be supporting clean, sustainable fuel resource development 
not fossil fuels. 

Sincerely, 
Carol Vernon 



Kate MacKinnon 
3742 Brotherton Rd 
Cincinnati, OH 45209-1413 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kate MacKinnon 



Carol Thomas 
1901 Mentor Ave # 1 
Cincinnafi, OH 45212-3524 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilities' attempt to bail out thefr 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Carol Thomas 



Pat Fair 
1779 Old 122 Rd 
Lebanon, OH 45036-9000 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

I want my tax dollars to support renewable energy such as wind and 
solar. We need to encourage those industries in our state. It will 
provide more jobs and get us closer to healthy air. 

Sincerely, 
Pat Fair 



James Porcello 
12305 Calvin Dr 
Brecksville, OH 44141-2241 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Porcello 



Julie Duval 
1889E n9thSt 
Cleveland, OH 44106-1988 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Julie Duval 



Elena Lemmo 
3119 Lynch St SW 
Massillon, OH 44646-3817 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Elena Lemmo 



Tim Coen 

OH 44646-3817 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tim Coen 



Debra Perry 
160 39th St SW 
Canton, OH 44706-4807 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Debra Perry 



Charles Fletcher 
12748 Kinsman Rd 
Burton, OH 44021-9763 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Fletcher 



Sybil Paukert 
3124 Bremerton Rd 
Pepper Pike, OH 44124-5345 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sybil Paukert 



Allison Hart 
1717 Darst Ave 
Dayton, OH 45403-3103 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request lo bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Allison Hart 



Jeanne Moenk 
4545 College Rd 
South Euclid, OH 44121 -4228 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jeanne Moenk 



Laura &amp; Lyie Dailey 
8919 Farmdale Way 
Maineville, OH 45039-921: 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Laura &amp; Lyle Dailey 



Joyce Eikenberry 
POBox 189 
Union Furnace, OH 43158-0189 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

So _fhat's_ why my electric bill keeps going up even though my husband 
and I havecut our elecfricity usage to the bone! I do not support 
Ohio's elecfric utilifies' attempt to bail out their old coal plants on 
my dime; we live on a limited retirement income and simply cannot 
afford any more raises in rate. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity; further, they spew toxic 
pollufion into our air and water. The Ohio River drains into the 
Mississippi River, which in turn flows to the Gulf of Mexico. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption, in spite of 
"scrubbers" and other mitigating procedures. Due to Ohio's 
heavy reliance on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution — not to mention 
the acid by-product of the "scrubbers." 

Sincerely, 
Joyce Eikenberry 



Sheldon Kanfer 
6907 Epic Dr 
New Albany, OH 43054-8217 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 

Sheldon Kanfer 
6907 Epic Dr. 
New Albany, OH 43054 

Sincerely, 
Sheldon Kanfer 



Laura Ploenzke 
463 Parkside Dr 
Bay Village, OH 44140-2549 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Ploenzke 



F A Gallagher 
Carrietowne Ln 
Toledo, OH 43615 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
F A Gallagher 



Marty Mason 
371 EGlengaryCfr 
Cleveland, OH 44143-3601 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marty Mason 



Kenneth Johnsen 
6760 Hayhurst St 
Worthington, OH 43085-2539 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kenneth Johnsen 



James Direnzo 
4867 State Route 45 
Brisfolville, OH 44402-9655 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
James Direnzo 



Wesley Tyler 
52 W High St Apt H 
Painesville, OH 44077-3348 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Wesley Tyler 



Susan Evilsizer 
20529 Brookstone Trl 
Cleveland, OH 44130-2489 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Evilsizer 



Kathleen Querner 
8508 Crosley Rd 
Springboro, OH 45066-9363 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Kathleen Querner 



Michael Bair 
5224 302nd St 
Toledo, OH 43611-2610 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Bair 



Anna Shaughnessy 
2529 State Route 534 S 
Geneva, OH 44041-7671 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Anna Shaughnessy 



Julia Radwany 
4409 Idlebrook Dr 
Akron, OH 44333-1743 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity In Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Julia Radwany 



Harris Abramson 
15 Sherry Rd 
Cincinnafi, OH 45215-4225 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Now is the time to engage in clean energy policy that will get us and 
our environment healthy again. The false economics of environmental 
degradation always ends up costing more in the long run. We have an 
obligation to ourselves, neighbors and future generations to get past 
dirty energy now. 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to ball out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Harris Abramson 



Tammy Bemot 
7295 Bauer Ln 
Mentor, OH 44060-3490 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tammy Bemot 



Brenda Spurlin 
132DurrellSt 
Findlay, OH 45840-2502 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public heahh 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Brenda Spurlin 



John Fisher 
298 5th St NW 
Carrollton, OH 44615-1136 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to ball out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst afr in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
John Fisher 



John Fisher 
298 5th St NW 
Carrollton, OH 44615-1136 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Fisher 



Jeffrey McCollim 
7154 N Downing PI 
Concord Twp, OH 44077-9536 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Jeffrey McCollim 



Lynette Lowe 
1621 Linn St Apt 414 
Cincinnati, OH 45214-2550 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lynette Lowe 



Pat Johnson 
864 Lakefield Dr 
Galloway, OH 43119-9477 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Pat Johnson 



Donna Metzler 
104ElbemAve 
Harrison, OH 45030-1509 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Donna Metzler 



Karen Tankovich 
5377 Amy Ln 
Columbus, OH 43235-7302 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Tankovich 



Margaret Wagner 
2614MorningdaleCt 
Cincinnafi, OH 45211-8207 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Wagner 



Bemie Davis 
83 S Main St 
Kingston, OH 45644-9739 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Bemie Davis 



Kent Lathrop 
5555 Adventure Dr 
Dublin, OH 43017-1072 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kent Lathrop 



Kent Lathrop 
5555 Adventure Dr 
Dublin, OH 43017-1072 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Kent Lathrop 



Jack Avery 
1712WillametRd 
Kettering, OH 45429-4251 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jack Avery 



Carole Depew 
588 Darlington Dr 
Bedford, OH 44146-2311 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Carole Depew 



Marty Williams 
3711 Managua Dr 
Westerville, OH 43081-4117 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to ball out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marty Williams 



Norm Damm 
24617 Squire Rd 
Columbia Station, OH 44028-9672 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Norm Damm 



Adam Lindner 
11461 State Route 691 
Nelsonville, OH 45764-9483 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury poiiution. 

Sincerely, 
Adam Lindner 



Joan DeLauro 
2434 Queenston Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44118-4316 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
joan DeLauro 



Cynthia Austing 
2208 Yellow Pine Ave 
Columbus, OH 43229-4672 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Cynthia Austing 



Caveman Etris 
3060 Picwood Dr 
Cincinnafi, OH 45248-5028 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Caveman Etris 



Barbara Padgett 
27645 Bishop Park Dr Apt 603 
Willoughby Hills, OH 44092-2763 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Padgett 



Karen Kindel 
5921 FreitagStNW 
Canton, OH 44718-1123 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karen Kindel 



Mark Cosgriff 
1180 Andrews Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-2402 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Cosgriff 



Marilyn Milbrandt 
4235 BriarwoodDr 
Urbana, OH 43078-8223 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Marilyn Milbrandt 



B J Alexander 
22658 Lake Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44116-1014 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
B J Alexander 



Mary Ann Wiesemann-Mills 
171 BelharDr 
Akron, OH 44313-6748 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

I am ashamed for our state's vote to move backward. Reminds me of the 
candle makers at the turn of the century who fought electricity. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Ann Wiesemann-Mills 



Michael Melampy 
143 WestbridgeDr 
Berea, OH 44017-1547 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. A polluted Ohio 
will not attract new businesses and industries. So, let's do the 
intelligent things and retire the coal-fired plants. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Melampy 



Karen lemmon 
1278 Big Falls Ave 
Akron, OH 44310-1136 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Karen lemmon 



Dusfin Kandle 
106FinleyPlSW 
Massillon, OH 44647-6440 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Dusfin Kandle 



Margaret Leighfon 
88 Manning St 
Newark, OH 43055-581! 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Leighfon 



Laura Nawojchik 
1132 Devlin Ct 
Columbus, OH 43228-9279 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Nawojchik 



Laurie Schmidt 
6793 County Road Ef 
Delta, OH 43515-9278 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Laurie Schmidt 



Michael Vanderhorst 
888 W Mason Rd 
Sidney, OH 45365-9363 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively Impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Vanderhorst 



TJ Vasek 
17115 Chaffield Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44111-4236 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
TJ Vasek 



Steve Ciccerill 
5150 Desert RdSW 
Carrollton, OH 44615-9539 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Steve Ciccerill 



Cheryl Turton 
6600 Jamaica Rd 
Miamisburg, OH 45342-151! 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Cheryl Turton 



Jeanette Ammon 
Green Street 
Athens, OH 45701 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Jeanette Ammon 



Michael Diflora 
53 Wiltshire Blvd 
Dayton, OH 45419-2520 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Diflora 



Ronald Taliano 
33315 Fairport Dr 
Avon Lake, OH 44012-2376 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to ball out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addhion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Ronald Taliano 



Rebecca Slisher 
481 Main St 
Groveport, OH 43125-1133 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Rebecca Slisher 



Joyce Skocic 
1495 New Gambler Rd 
Mount Vernon, OH 43050-9210 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Joyce Skocic 



James Sprague 
4860 Shay Ridge Rd 
New Matamoras, OH 45767-6251 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
James Sprague 



Kathryn Balakrishnan 
Red Bay Ct 
Dublim OH 43016-9483 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to ball out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Kathryn Balakrishnan 



Amanda Hoop 
505 Swamp Rd 
Seaman, OH 45679-9596 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Amanda Hoop 



Richard Monasky 
7895 Little Mt. Rd 
Mentor, OH 44060-6939 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to ball out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Monasky 



Don McKelvey 
765 E 236th St 
Euclid, OH 44123-2515 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Don McKelvey 



Monique Lowther 
8004 Wentworth Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44102-5146 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Monique Lowther 



Carol Mcmahan 
1811 Tuxworth Ave Unit 1 
Cincinnafi, OH 45238-4016 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilities' attempt to ball out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Carol Mcmahan 



Nicole Friend 
9808 Simmons Rd 
Leesburg, OH 45135-9563 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nicole Friend 



Rhonda Holt 
600 Larona Rd 
Trofwood, OH 45426-2526 

Jul 29, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

T^aHotsupportOhio'selectrieufilities'attempt'to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rhonda Hoh 



Margaret Herten 
16002 Woodbury Ave 
Cleveland, OH 44135-4230 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Herten 



David Rose 
518 S 3rd St Apt 503 
Martins Ferry, OH 43935-1376 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
info our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while confribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Rose 



Farrah Shalosky 
Columbus, Ohio 
Columbus, OH 43207 

Jul 29,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Farrah Shalosky 



Richard Abel 
2969 Essington Dr 
Dublin, OH 43017-1761 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Abel 



Peter Roberts 
1205LaurelwoodRd 
Mansfield, OH 44907-2328 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while contribufing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Peter Roberts 



Ian Sherman 
410 Clinton Heights Ave 
Columbus, OH 43202-1277 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ian Sherman 



Thomas Nicholson 
438 E Lucas St 
Bucyrus, OH 44820-2815 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Nicholson 



David Whealey 
4 W Hills Dr 
Athens, OH 45701-2254 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's elecfric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Whealey 



Debra Schade 
8564 Madison Rd 
Montville, OH 44064-8713 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Debra Schade 



Linda Kiernan 
6543 Cedar Ridge Dr 
Loveland, OH 45140-8576 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addifion to costing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Linda Kiernan 



Greg Crouch 
1820 Byron PI 
Oregon, OH 43616-3806 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Greg Crouch 



Rayna Eyster 
769 Wagner Rd 
Bellville, OH 44813-8710 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew foxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Rayna Eyster 



Raymond Gettins 
218 Worthington Ave 
Wyoming, OH 45215-4342 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

You cut the Green energy $.... fair is fair - let coal stand on its 
own. Capitalism my friend - not the best money government money can 
buy! 

Sincerely, 
Raymond Gettins 



Lynn Ockenden 
12 W Mather Ln 
Bratenahl, OH 44108-1158 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
info our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Lynn Ockenden 



Mark Koleszar 
12417 FenstermakerRd 
Garrettsville, OH 44231-9686 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollufion and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Koleszar 



Chrisine Sell 
1234 Nicholson Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-2702 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew foxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Chrisine Sell 



Cafe Abicht 
3I5ColegateDrApt302 
Marietta, OH 45750-8068 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to ball out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negafively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to cosfing 
Ohio elecfric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. I am tired of 
breathing dirty air! 

Sincerely, 
Gate Abicht 



Edwin Upton 
872 N Medina Line Rd 
Akron, OH 44333-2510 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefifive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nafion. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Edwin Upton 



Wayne Sicard 
64508 Slade Rd 
Cambridge, OH 43725-9697 

Jul 30, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not compefitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and wafer. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's ufilifies' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soof, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Wayne Sicard 



Maribeth Metzler 
251 ThoreauDr 
Hamilton, OH 45013-3563 

Jul 30,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric ufilifies' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competifive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollufion 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disrupfion. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollufion. 

Sincerely, 
Maribeth Metzler 


